Hot Springs National Park




Free Baths

for Indigents

Following the Civil War veterans
flocked to Hot Springs, Arkansas,
seeking treatment for wounds

and illnesses. Many were poor
and could not afford to pay for
bath treatments. This started the
tradition of federally-operated free
bathhouses for the poor. The last
of these free bathhouses was the
Libbey and discontinued this service
in:1957.

To learn more, visit: www.nps.gov/hosp
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